




























































1

Donna Want

From: Fleur Heazlewood <olivegrovecafe@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Monday, 25 November 2024 6:20 pm
To: Mailbox - Licence Application
Subject: Re: Application for renewal of On-Licence

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Donna  
   
Sorry for the confusion.  
Hours to be the same as the current licence, Monday to Sunday 8am to 12 midnight.  
I hope this helps.  

Fleur Heazlewood 

Managing Director                                                                                                          

  

  

  

On 25/11/2024 15:51 NZDT Mailbox - Licence Application 
<licence.application@kapiticoast.govt.nz> wrote:  
   
   

Good afternoon, 

  

We have received your application to renew your On-Licence, along with payment of 
the application fee. 

  

To enable this to be processed, would you please clarify the hours the café is selling 
alcohol. Your application form does not match the hours stated in your current licence, 
which are: 

  

 Monday to Sunday 8am to 12 midnight 

  

Your application shows the following: 
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 7.30am till 3.30pm Monday to Sunday, and 
 7.30 am till 3pm Sunday and Saturday? (this is not clear on the form). 

  

Once you are able to clarify what your licenced hours are your application can 
progress. In the meantime, this will remain on hold. 

  

  

  

Kind regards 

  

  

 
Donna Want 

Regulatory Services Support Officer 
Te Kai Maangai Whakaanga Kiritaki 

Tel 04 296 4700 
  

 
   

  

 

The material in this email is confidential to the individual or entity named above, and may be protected by legal 
privilege. If you are not the intended recipient please do not copy, use or disclose any information included in this 
communication without Kāpiti Coast District Council’s prior permission. 


